

President's Letter



Fall, Friends, Flowers and Fun – that's what we have to look forward to right now! As we look back on a summer that went all too fast, I am reminded and amazed that there really is no down time for this Little Garden Club!

Our members have been busy at work planning exciting programs, focusing on new jobs and responsibilities, creating a crisp, clean current new logo, and hosting fun events that kept us connected and entertained all summer. In this newsletter, you will read and see pictures of all that has happened since May. Grab your coffee, put on your readers and find your favorite spot to settle in, so you can enjoy reading about all that has happened with this fun and talented group.

As your new President, my hope is that we learn more about The Little Garden Club and The Garden Club of America, and continue to appreciate the natural beauty that surrounds us — all the while enjoying one another in the process. There is so much to learn about our club and how everything ties in and works together with GCA. If you are like me, I didn't know what it all meant and how it all fit together, and sometimes it seemed a bit overwhelming to comprehend. I hope that we will take the time to slow down our busy lives and learn about the many facets of this exciting club — and I hope you will think about just how and where you will plant yourself. It's never too late to get involved — and that is what makes it all worthwhile.

(continued on page 3)

MEMBERSHIP MEETING AND LUNCHEON

MEMPHIS BOTANIC GARDEN THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 2018 11:00 AM

"The Little Garden Club gets Sybilized! Fresh Flowers, Fresh Arrangements, Fresh Ideas!"



Hostesses: Kathy Adams, Ragan Magness, Ann Prince, Sally Treadwell

RSVP to Ragan Magness lrmagness@me.com

Sybil Brooke Sylvester...page 2 Horticulture...page 3 GCA Annual Meeting in San Francisco...page 5 Pop-up floral design photos...pages 8 and 9

